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Now he who supplies
seed to the sower and
bread for food will also
supply and increase
your store of seed and
will enlarge the harvest
of your righteousness.
You will be enriched in
every way so that you
can be generous on
every occasion, and
through us your
generosity will result in
thanksgiving to God.

2 Corinthians 9:10-11

For a digital newsletter, send an
email to: Bill.Kirsch@
agwmafrica.org and ask to be
added to our eNewsletter list.
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Greetings in Jesus,

Itis very late for a fall newsletter, but the second half of this year has been an
overwhelmingly busy time. We want to bring this final update of the year to you before
the opportunity is gone.

During this season of thankfulness, we want to express to you our grateful heart for
your partnership in training leaders from across Africa. Il Cor. 9:10 & 11 conveys well
our sentiment for all of you who so faithfully support our work. Your generosity certainly
results in thanksgiving to God, both from Judy and me, and from the students who are
blessed and trained because of your giving.

In July, I was in Togo where four courses were presented. The students were all
thankful for the training they received. Two of the faculty were new to PAThS. The
students enjoyed their teaching and expressed how much they received from their
classes that was very practical and useful to them.

In September, | was in Tanzania for a session with our East Africa students who took

two courses. For some, these courses completed their coursework, and they will begin
writing their dissertations. These are key leaders in the church and will be instrumental
in ensuring sound doctrine and protecting
the church from error and false teachers.

In November, | was back in Togo for our
graduation on the WAAST campus.
There were 123 total graduates. Five of
those received their PhD Degrees from
PAThS pictured to the right. In the middle
is the widow of James Dema, who
received Dr. Dema’s degree on his
behalf. Our dear brother passed away
from COVID shortly after successfully
defending his dissertation. Please pray
for Christine and her family.

As we look forward to celebrating the birth of Jesus, may the joy of HIS salvation fill
your heart. My prayer is that God will bless you in every way for your faithfulness to
Judy and me was we work to raise up leaders for the Church in Africa. Thank you so
very much for your generous support! We are so blessed! May God’s abundant
blessing be yours in every way.

Sincerely,
Bill & Judy Kirsch
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